
Change notification of 

COSCO SINGAPORE 109 E 

Dear Valued Customers: 

We are very regretful to inform you of the following circumstances 

that could have affected your recent shipments with the subject vessel. 

We sincerely hope the following notification would assist you in making 

any necessary adjustment to your usual operation schedules. 

Change Item: “ETA”  

Reason:  Port closure due to Christmas holiday 

Vessel voyage: COSCO SINGAPORE 109 E 

Original ETA: 

Vessel Voyage Port ETA 

COSCO SINGAPORE  109 E Vancouver 2016/12/20 

Current ETA: 

Vessel Voyage Port ETA 

COSCO SINGAPORE  109 E Vancouver 2016/12/27 

 

We are taking all actions possible to reduce any negative impact to 

your shipments as a result of this unforeseeable circumstance, and we 

sincerely apologize for any inconveniences caused. 

Kindly suggest you to get updated status of the cargo transportation 

from our website as follows: 

http://www.coscon.com 

Or you can send you request to below mail, we will reply asap. 

http://www.coscon.com/


相关客服邮箱/联系方式 

This notice is based on the primary information collected which 

should not be prejudice to the final event development or the professional 

investigation result. 

(Attention: pls use your own company’s name here) 


